
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Laganelli, John F <John.Laganelli@scdmv.net>

Date: 2/16/2016 5:29:40 PM
Subject: RE: Volvo Letter

Thank you!
 
From: Laganelli, John F [mailto:John.Laganelli@scdmv.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 5:20 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Volvo Letter
 
Holly,
 
  Just closing the loop – We sent the letter to Commerce today for Volvo.  Our web will be updated tomorrow.
 
Regards,
 
John
 
John Laganelli
SC DMV
Acting Director
(803) 896-9010
It’s a Great Day in South Carolina
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